
4th May 2021 

Dear Parent, Guardian or Carer 

Re:  Enrichment programme and academic year 

I am writing to confirm forthcoming arrangements as they relate to the remainder of this acamenic year 2020/21.  

As you will appreciate, since schools were given the mandate to re-open fully, it has been necessary for the College to 
review its schedule and revise plans for the remaining weeks of this term.  This is to ensure we are well placed to maximise 
enrichment opportunities for our students and also provide as much contintinuity of learning as possible in terms of face-
to-face teaching.    

With the above in mind, our rescheduled enrichment programme will be a blend of virtual and face-to-face activities, with 
identified students given project-based work and tasks by their teachers.  Therefore, your child will be advised by their form 
tutor well in advance of all specific and relevant online activities they are required to attend as part of the overall revised 
schedule. It is extremely important that your child takes full advantage of all bespoke sessions in place.   

Should you require any further information, please feel free to contact the College as soon as possible. In the meantime, 
you are asked to note the following key dates which relate to the end of this academic year:  

Tuesday 4th to Friday 21st May 2021 College in session 
Monday 24th to Friday 28th May 2021  Enrichment programme  
Monday 31st May 2021 Bank Holiday 
Tuesday 1st to Friday 25th June 2021 College in session 
Monday 28th June to Friday 9th July 2021 College closure 
Monday 12th July to Friday 6th August 2021 College in session 
Monday 9th to Friday 20th August 2021 College closure 
Monday 23rd August 2021 New academic year begins 

I hope this is helpful and that you and your family remain safe and well.  Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely 

Mr Donning 
Assistant Principal 


